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AV 16.01.003.0001 
 
 
23 Nov 2016 
 
 
Meat Traders 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 
OUTBREAK ON AVIAN INFLUENZA (AI) IN DENMARK 
 
Denmark reported an outbreak of H5N8 highly pathogenic avian influenza (HPAI) 
in a poultry flock in Åsgårde, in the municipality of Helsingør on Zeeland. 
 
In view of the outbreak, AVA will impose a temporary restriction on the importation 
of poultry and poultry products from Denmark with immediate effect. Heat-treated 
poultry products, which meet the requirements for heat inactivation of AI virus, will 
not be affected. This will supersede the earlier restrictions imposed on Middelfart 
and Aalborg municipalities as stated on our letters dated 29 July 2016 and 11 
August 2016 respectively for low pathogenic avian influenza (LPAI). 
 
Please contact the undersigned or Ms Zawiyah at 6805 2857 or 6805 2863 should 
you have any enquiries on the import of poultry and poultry products.  
 
Yours faithfully 
  
 
 
Lai Fah Choong 
Import & Export Regulation Department 
Quarantine & Inspection Group 
for Director-General 
Agri-Food and Veterinary Services 
 
(This is a computer-generated letter and no signature is required). 
 


